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     August 18th, 2023 

 
 

 
Subject: Change notification 
 
This letter serves as a notice about Portescap’s decision to implement certain material change on the motor part 
numbers being currently supplied to you: 
 
35DBM10B2U-K 
35DBM10B2U-L 
35L048B1B 
35L048B1U 
35L048B2U 
42M048C2B-R21 
42M100B1B 

 
To improve our overall supply chain efficiency, we intent to eliminate the use of current Electroless Nickel plated motor 
“cups” and replace these with Electrolytic Zinc pre-pated material, the Zinc material is REACH ROHS compliant. This 
change would not impact form, fit and function of the motor. The main factor that led to this decision is Increased raw 
material and production cost of the “plating process” and availability of the better option in the form of pre-plated raw 
material. 

The below picture represents the aesthetic view of the said change (only representation 
purpose). 
 
The above-mentioned change shall be applicable to all the shipments after October 1st, 
2023. (Including the existing and new purchase orders) 
 
 
 

Please feel free to reach out to your local Portescap representative in case of any questions or need further 
assistance. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Anant Bhalerao 
Deputy General Manager- Product Management 
   
PORTESCAP 
 

New              Current           


